
Rec’d 11/21/2016 
 
Hi Megan, 
 
This information is really helpful. Thank you so much for your time and this information. I am seeking 
the Cairo School District Report Card data from 1985-1997). This information will be helpful for me in 
the course of investigating my case. 
 
Thank you for all your help and time in helping me with my request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stacie Brown 
Investigator 
 


